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 Tournament Report 

Hello Vought Bass Club Members  

 
We now have 9 tournaments on the books and JD Elliott is leading in Angler of the Year race. 
Our Top 6 at this time is JD, Danny, Mike, Greg, Bennie, and Stephen. Standing swill be chang-
ing as we have 1 more throw away tournament remaining for the Top 7.  Mike Burda has the 
big bass of the year so far at 5.95.  

 

Up coming events  

 
Lets pull for our Vought Bass Club and DFW Bassmasters guys this weekend at the Fun-n-Sun Top 6 Bass Club event at Richland 
Chambers. Hopefully some of them will make the Honey Hole TV show. 

 

The Eagle Mountain 2 man team tournament for Vought Bass Club is still on. The ramp takeoff location has changed to West Bay 
Marina. There is a 7 fish per team limit and the entry fee is still $25 per person.  If you cannot secure a partner, you can still fish 
but can only bring in 5 bass. 
 
 
 

3rd Quarter Meeting 
 

We will have our 3rd quarter meeting at the ramp at West Bay Marina after weigh in on September 17th. We will be nominating 
Officers for 2012 as well as any rule changes that need addressed for the 2012 season. 

 

Treasury Report 
  

Our treasury balance is currently $1015..98 with 3 tournaments left so we will end the year with over $1200 in the bank. We will 
be scheduling the location and time for our Annual Banquet soon after our final tournament. See you all at  the lake.   

                                                                                                         Have a great day! 


